
 

 

Board Meeting Agreed Report - 19th September, 2023 

Minutes from last meeting adopted. Agenda for meeting accepted.  

Correspondence was discussed.  

Principal’s Report:  

A temporary teacher nominee, Ann Marie Greene, was welcomed to the Board.  

The Board was updated on various student activities including the TY outdoor pursuits trip to Petersburg, 
ongoing rehearsals for our school musical, Back to the 80s and U16/U19 basketball matches. The extra-curricular 
schedule is up and running, with a range of clubs and activities taking place on Tuesday and Thursday evenings, 
as well as lunchtimes.  

The Student Council has been elected and two members will join the Board in due course.  

Staff CPD to date included SSE training with Oide and CPD in History and Computer Science. One of our SETs 
attended this year’s JMB conference on Special Classes.  

The first meeting of the Parents’ & Guardians’ Community will take place in the coming weeks. Parents who 
generously sponsored sports’ kits were thanked by the Board, as were members of the PCG who organised a 
gofundme to raise further funds.  

Work is ongoing on our bid to become a School of Sanctuary, with a meeting scheduled next week. New staff 
members will receive CPD on GCE from Educate Together, as will staff who are rolling out Ethical Education at 
Senior Cycles.  Black History Month will take place in October.  

A report on our community dog, Peanut, was shared with the Board.  

The annual review of Child Protection and Anti-bullying policy documents was undertaken. The Child Protection 
Oversight Report was completed. The Anti-bullying oversight report was completed.  

The financial reports were shared with the Board members.  

Next Board of Management meeting is scheduled for November 14th.   

 


